
 

 
 
 
Friday 18th October 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As you know the number of children on our school roll has risen over the past few years.  This 
means that the time taken for children to have their dinner and leave the dinner hall is much 
longer than in previous years so the areas around the lunch hall and playgrounds have become 
very busy.   
 
From Monday 4th November, the only access to bring children to Afternoon Nursery at 12.30pm 
will be from The Avenue.  There will no longer be the option to enter or leave through the 
Cookgate side of school at this drop off time.   
 
 
  
Many thanks  
  
Mrs E Watson  
Head Teacher  
 


